

May 6, 2002

Tomoye Takahashi Takahashi Home Decor 235-15th Street San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Mrs. Takahashi:

This letter is to inform you of gifts made in memory of your husband, Henri Takahashi to Kokoro Assisted Living from the following:

Frank & Jane Iyama,

Patricia Shiono & Matthew Kamiya,

Will & Myrna Tsukamoto,

Yuri Shiono,

Warren & June Eijima,

Tsuyako Kitashima,

We have gratefully acknowledged these donations and wish to inform you of these special gifts.

Sincerely,

Richard Eijima

Interim Executive Director

Board of Directors

President
Steven M. Suzuki
Nichiren Buddhist Church

Vice President
Will Tsukamoto
Christ Episcopal Church
– Sei Ko Kai

Treasurer
Rev. Richard Grange
Konko Church of San Francisco

Secretary
Emiko Y. Tom
Konko Church of San Francisco

Rev. Peter Yuichi Clark Community Member

Seiko Fujimoto Community Member

Rev. Joanne Grange Konko Church of San Francisco

Bill Hirose Community Member

Dr. Gary Kono Community Member

Sharon Kotabe Community Member

Marie Kurihara Pine United Methodist Church

Klara Ma Community Member

Mel Matsumoto Community Member

Charles Morimoto Community Member

Kenji Murase Community Member

Kei Nagai Christ Episcopal Church – Sei Ko Kai

Wayne Osaki Christ United Presbyterian Church

Laura Takeuchi Community Member

Interim Executive Director Richard Eijima

Capital Campaign Consultant Rev. George Nishikawa

Program Development & Management Consultant Vickie Ina

Fund Development & Management Consultant Pat Shiono

Administrative Assistant Kyle Kuniyoshi